
On several occasions, recently it has been observed that persons

are using their cell phones while operating a moving

vehicle or equipment while in the Port.

Please note that this is prohibited within the Nassau Container Port

and is a very dangerous practice that can cause accidents.

Failure to observe this rule will be addressed by citations or warnings. 

Safety Notice #1 of June 2017Dated: 1st June 2017

NOTICE TO ALL PORT USERS & STAFF

Safety Always Matters!
Signed Management

Thank you for your attention in this regard.
Your co-operation is appreciated.
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NASSAU CONTAINER PORT SAFETY NOTICE

NO CELL PHONE USE WHILE OPERATING
A MOVING VEHICLE OR EQUIPMENT 
THIS IS PROHIBITED


